
Dear Chair Marsh, and Vice-Chairs Helm and Brock Smith, and committee members,

This is a Public Testimony Submission, to register my strong support of HB 2488 Land Use Bill.  It is refreshing that HB 2488 
recognizes the interconnections of climate change & equity issues.  It is critical that disadvantaged groups have a seat at the land-
use planning table; that clear practices, to ensure environmental justice and equity in decision making, are adopted.  I support the 
recommendations of Beyond Toxics and NAACP of Eugene, OR. 

Please move HB 2488 out of committee so it can pass during this challenging legislative session.  Thank-you for your work on this 
bill.

Very truly yours,
Judy Wilder, LPC


